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Planning Reference: NYM/2018/0384/FL

To whom it may concern,
| am writing this letter in full support of planning application Ref: NYM/2018/0384/FL

The building in this application was falling into disrepair and the renovation work only prevents this
from happening further and becoming a potential eyesore within the national park.

The site is a tidy area and will only improve given the relevant planning permission.

There is no other suitable building within the local area for Gibbon brothers to move to as large
retail chains are pushing businesses off the industrial estate on Stainsacre lane.

This local family owned and run company provides much needed employment for local people and
does a lot of its work within the local area which is only a good thing for the local economy.

This building does not affect the character of the national park in anyway and is only a small area
compared to the new mine that is situated not far away within the national park. There are similar
buildings/businesses within the park not far away from this site, showing that there is need for areas
away from the industrial estate to provide places to work. Suitable areas for this kind of work has

become quite rare within the Whitby area.

As a resident of the national park finding employment within the park is very limited and the passing
of this application can only be a good thing for the area and the local family run business providing

jobs for local residents.
Yours sincerely

Daniel Gibbon



